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BEGINNING THE COUNTDOWN TO THE PREMIERE OF ‘CLOSER’

Beginning the countdown to the premiere of the new work of the Thomas Noone Dance, Closer, the
company will get back to work with the cast of six dancers. Following a preview performance in Hameln in
Germany at the end of April the company will then premiere at the Lighthouse in Poole as the highlight
performance of Pavillion Dance South Wests platform for Circus and Dance on the 11th of May.

In parallel rehearsals of the company’s family show Molsa continue with performances across Catalunya.




